
 
 
28th June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Year 5 and 6 - Year End Production 
 
The children are staging a production of ‘Aladdin’ on Tuesday, 18th July at 6pm and Wednesday, 19th July at 2pm.  
Year 6 have all the acting parts and are supported by the singing of Year 5.  Therefore, all Year 5 / 6 children are 
expected to attend both performances.  Please could all children be in school for 5.30pm on 18th July to get dressed 
and ready for the evening performance. 
 
Tickets will be on sale, priced £2 from Friday 30th June via School Money.   
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate any children in the audience at either of the performances and as fire 
regulations limit our audience capacity we ask that families purchase no more than 2 tickets in total; any left-over 
tickets will be made available on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Information regarding costumes has already been sent home.  Please remember to send costumes into school in a 
named bag. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We are looking forward to a great production! 
 
Upper Key Stage 2 Staff 
 
 


